
Pest Control Treatment Notification 

Dear [Resident's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter is to inform you that a scheduled pest control 

treatment will take place at your residence on [Date] at [Time]. 

The purpose of this treatment is to address any pest-related issues and ensure your living 

environment remains safe and healthy. 

Please take the following precautions: 

• Remove any food items and cover any dishes or utensils. 

• Ensure pets are kept away from treated areas. 

• Leave the premises for at least [Duration] after treatment. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the treatment, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at [Company Phone Number] or [Company Email]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Contact Information] 


